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10.1 

REPORT 2 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF TRAFFIC SAFETY COUNCIL 

 

The Traffic Safety Council presents its second report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

PIS-0002-2021 

That the Traffic Safety Council defer the selection process for the Wilde Wood Award and Dr. 

Arthur Wood Award for the year 2021 until 2022. 

(PIS-0002-2021) 

 

 

 

 


